
 

Hampshire County 
Council are offering 
free* courses for 

parents this autumn 
term. To book, visit 
the website below:  

https://
shop.hants.gov.uk/

collections/learning-
in-libraries   

*Tuition is free but 
some courses may 

have a certification 
or materials fee. 

 

If a course you’re interested in is full,  If a course you are interested in is full, please e-
mail learninginlibraries@hants.gov.uk to be added to the waiting list. 

Dear parents and carers,  

What a brilliant start to the term! Thank you for all of your support already this term and for 
recognising the important of your child’s attendance in school.  

Your children have already started making visible progress in their learning and as a school, we have 
been immensely proud of their behaviours whilst travelling around the school, when completing their 

work, when speaking to visitors and on the playground!  

Thank you for all of your ongoing support! 

Mrs Webb and Mrs Pinto 

October Newsletter 2024 

Marlborough Infant School 

mailto:learninginlibraries@hants.gov.uk


It’s that time of year again for Harvest and the Farnborough 
Foodbank would like to say thank you for your support last year as 
with your help, they were able to feed approximately 3,600 
people last autumn when so many were being hit by the Cost of 
Living crisis and are still recovering from this.   

This year, they have expressed an urgent need for the 
following items: 

• Cereal variety packs  

• Custard packets  

• Jam  

• Pasta sauce jars  

• Long life milk – no skimmed pleased  

• Long life juice  

• Small long life fruit juice  

• Rice pouches – plain  

• Tinned meat/fish  

• Tinned meat pies  

Please see the guidance that we have been given regarding whooping cough: 

There has been a continued increase in pertussis (whooping cough) cases 
at the start of this year, with 553 confirmed in England in January, 
compared with 858 cases for the whole of last year (2023).  

The current increase is coming at a time when there has been a steady decline in uptake 
of the vaccine in pregnant women and in children. In response to increasing case 
numbers, the UKHSA is reminding mums-to-be to get protected against whooping cough 
so that their young baby has protection from birth against this serious disease and to 
ask their midwife if they are unsure. UKHSA is also urging parents to check that their 
children are vaccinated against whooping cough, which is offered to all infants at 8, 12 

If you would 
like to        

support the 
foodbank  by 

making a 
monetary do-
nation, please 
scan the QR 
code below:  

• Tinned hotdogs/meatballs   

• Tinned spaghetti  

• Tinned soup  

• Packets of noodles  

• Pot noodles  

• Sugar  

• Deodorant (male and female)  

• Shower gel  

• Washing up liquid  

• Feminine hygiene  

• Tea/coffee  

It is Walk to School Month this October. You may have seen Basil the 
Bird out on the streets, bringing some brightness to a dull, grey day! 

Walking, scooting or cycling all count as an active mode of transport so 
please try to do one of these at least once per week this month—more 
is even better! 

Even this small change can make a big difference to children’s mental 
and physical health, setting them up well for a day of learning.  



Back in 2021 YouTube introduced new parental 
features, called Supervised Experience and this 
was for parents of children under 13 who were 
using YouTube. 
 
Now, YouTube is extending Supervised 
Experience for parents. In early September, 
they announced that parents/carers will be able 
to link their children’s account to the parent 
account where parents will have the ability to 
see some limited information such as number of 
video uploads, comments etc.   

Visit: https://www.youtube.com/kids/parent-
resources/ to read more about how to create a 
Supervised Experience. 

For trusted parent reviews on apps, films, 
games and more, visit: https://
www.commonsensemedia.org/  

Key Dates 

October:  

9/10/24 - Flu vaccine 

10/10/24 - Year 1 - Milestones trip 

10/10/24 - Year R/Early Years - parent phonics 
workshop 

15/10/24 - Year R/Early Years - stay and play session 

24/10/24 - Harvest Festival at the Church—parent 
arrival at 9:30am 

24/10/24 - Halloween disco 

25/10/24 - Last day of half-term 

 

Please note: 4/11/24 -  INSET day 

Our Harvest Festival is 
taking place at: 

                                                                    

North Camp Methodist Church                                    
45 Lynchford Rd                                                       
North Camp                                                      
Farnborough                                                                 
GU14 6EG  

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=2c0a3e774e&e=076e6c74ee


 

 


